
 

 

 

 

 

 

10.6.22 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are aware, weather permitting, we will be holding our Sports Days next week. 

The timetable is on the website, letter dated 7.6.22.  

Here is some information you may find useful. 

Sports Day is held on the field and each one will start at 1pm. Please wait outside 

school and the gates will open at approximately 12.45pm. There are no restrictions 

on the number of family members allowed to attend. 

Nursery to Year 2 – pupils will need to wear their school sports kit – dark shorts and 

white/red t- shirt 

Years 3,4,5 and 6 – These children are in houses and are permitted to wear a t- shirt 

in their house colour and dark shorts. 

All pupils will need a water bottle clearly labelled with their name. They may also 

need a sun hat, clearly labelled with their name. We advise that you apply sun 

screen on your child. You may also send in a roll-on sun screen (clearly labelled 

with their name) so they can re-apply before the afternoon’s activities. Please see 

school website for details. ( http://www.ysgolbroogwr.cymru/canllawiau-eli-haul-

sunscreen-guidance/ ) 

Raffle tickets will be sold each day at £1 each. 

Nursery to Year 2 Sports Days – pupils will move from one activity to the next and 

you will be able to walk around the outside and follow them around to cheer them on. 

Years 3,4,5 and 6 Sports Days 

Races will be held throughout the afternoon and you may want to bring camp chairs 

or picnic blankets. 

You may wish to bring something to drink and/or snacks with you as you enjoy the 

afternoon. No alcohol is permitted on school grounds. We are a Platinum Banner 

Eco School and therefore we request that you keep rubbish to a minimum and take it 

home with you. 
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You will be able to take your child home with you. Pupils will have to return to class 

and then be released to you. This may take a little time particularly with the younger 

pupils. 

Nursery and Reception- we will open the gate onto the Nursery yard and release the 

pupils in our usual manner. 

Years 1 and 2 – Please wait on the lower yard. 

Years 3,4,5 and 6 please wait on the top yard. 

Siblings may also be allowed to go home. Staff will assist you with this. These 

children will be brought to the main entrance for you. 

If you have difficulties with mobility please contact the office in advance and we will 

do our utmost to assist. 

Let’s hope for fine weather, we hope that pupils and parents all enjoy the afternoon. 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

 

 

 


